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New IPE Network & Free #INHWEOnline2026

Event

Hello again INHWE Members! As I mentioned a few weeks ago, the Southern European

Interprofessional  Education  Network  (SE-IPEN)  is  a  new  (and  free)  community  of

practice  dedicated  to  advancing  IPE  within  Southern  Europe.  SE-IPEN  focuses  on

building collaborative partnerships tailored to the region’s unique cultural, educational, and

healthcare contexts. The SE-IPEN initiative is proudly supported by INHWE and we are

delighted to be offering administrative support to get this new network off the ground. You

can join the network by visiting se-ipen.org. 

Additionally, SE-IPEN will also be participating at the 4th International Online

Conference of Health Workforce Education which will take place online from

Wednesday 7th to Friday 9th January 2026. This free three-day event is held to

promote interdisciplinary, intercontinental co-operation and critical understanding of the

latest research and practice in the field of health workforce education, training and

development. You can submit to the SE-IPEN theme or any other sub-theme by clicking

the link below. 
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